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Pennybacker Hires Liz Weiner as Managing Director, Capital Formation and Corporate Strategy 
 
AUSTIN, TX – – Pennybacker Capital Management, LLC (“Pennybacker”), a real estate private equity firm, has 
announced that Liz Weiner will join the firm as its Managing Director, Capital Formation and Corporate Strategy.  
In this role, Ms. Weiner will drive the growth of Pennybacker’s value, credit, income and growth, and separately 
managed account platforms by expanding the firm’s profile with a global investor base.  Ms. Weiner will also work 
closely with Pennybacker’s executive team on capital raising, investor relations, and the development and 
execution of corporate strategy.   
 
Based in Pennybacker’s Denver office, Ms. Weiner brings nearly two decades of real estate private equity fund 
marketing and consulting experience.   
 
“We have worked closely with Liz over the past five years and are excited to bring her expertise and skills in-house.  
She has played an important role in our evolution as an advisor and will now be instrumental in positioning 
Pennybacker for its next chapter of growth,” said Tim Berry, Pennybacker Founder, President and CEO. 
 
“Pennybacker is a true thought-leader in the industry. I look forward to working with its dynamic and creative 
team to further develop the firm’s product portfolio and its relationships with institutions worldwide,” said Ms. 
Weiner. 
 
Ms. Weiner joins Pennybacker from Sundial Park Group, a strategic marketing firm she founded, where she led a 
team that worked with some of the industry’s leading platforms.  Before Sundial, she was the co-founder of KAP 
Group, which pioneered fundraising and investor relations consulting.  Prior to her eight years at KAP, she held 
multiple roles at Credit Suisse, most recently in Credit Suisse’s Real Estate Private Fund Group and in the Real 
Estate Finance and Securitization group where she headed underwriting in the Small Balance Loan Program.  Ms. 
Weiner received a BA from Barnard College and an MBA from the Wharton School. 
 
About Pennybacker Capital Management 
 
Pennybacker Capital Management is an alternative investment manager focused on real estate private equity and 
credit investments. Pennybacker employs an innovative, data-driven, and collaborative approach to identify and 
execute on compelling real estate investment opportunities that aim to deliver consistent risk-adjusted returns 
and improve the lives of our teachers, tenants, and teams.  
 
Pennybacker pursues value, credit, and income and growth strategies across all real estate asset classes and has a 
proven 12+ year investment track record of investing in and/or operating over $3.1 billion of real estate value 
throughout the United States. To date, the firm has sponsored six discretionary value-add real estate private 
equity funds, two real estate credit funds, and four income and growth separate accounts. Pennybacker has offices 
in Austin, Denver, New York, and Nashville. 
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